WELCOME!

Meeting Together In Prayer
(Weekly Church Prayer Focus)

Pray that our boasting would never be in a political
party or leader, but only and always in God's Son,
Jesus Christ. Pray that Conrad Mission Church
would confidently proclaim "Christ is King" no
matter what happens in the culture around us.

THIS WEEK

TUES............. Ladies Bible Study 9:30 AM
WED............ Mission Kids, Youth Group 6 PM
THURS.......... Ladies Fall Book Club 7 PM

[ 20 S Men’s Bible Study 7 AM
NEXT SUNDAY

9:00 AM - Prayer Meeting

9:30 - 10:30 AM - Sunday School
10:45 AM - Worship Service
Sermon Text: Matthew 9:18-26

Ministry Volunteers next Sunday

Nursery: Stephanie & Raymond DeBruycker
Children’s Church(ages 3-5): Grant & Danielle Grubb
Greeters: Jean Egan

LOOKING AHEAD
Nov. 17 & 24: Church Membership Class
Nov. 27: No Mission Kids or Youth Group
(Thanksgiving Break)

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Interested in Church Membership?

If you are interested in church membership, or
simply curious about what church membership is
about here at Conrad Mission Church, then we
invite you to a short church membership class! We
will meet on November 17 and November 24,
immediately after the service for a brief lunch and
class. If you are interested in joining Conrad
Mission Church as a member, then this class is the
first step in joining. If you are unsure or undecided
if you want to join, we invite you to come and see
what it's all about!

Samaritan's Purse Operation Christmas Child:

If you took a box to fill please have it back to the
church no later than Sunday, November 24 so it
can be picked up.

Help The Food Pantry Make Thanksgiving
Baskets!

Conrad Food Pantry is partnering with the community
churches to put together Thanksgiving baskets for our
area.

They have asked CMC for 100 cans of fruit of any
variety. This is 15 oz size.

There will be a box put in the foyer for collection. Please
consider donating to this cause for the needy.

Questions can be directed to Maria Cates || GKcNIEIN
Collection needs to be in by November 20th.

Carry each other’s burdens, and in this way, you
will fulfill the law of Christ. Galatians 6:2

Exciting News! We now have a new way to connect
with each other through Vanco Mobile App (Vanco
Mobile Faith Engagement). This app is a simple way to
connect with members of your church and build
community. It's the home where church members stay
connected, donate, plan and share.

Features:
° In-app-one on one and group chat for members to
connect.

Empowers members to give from the app.
Church leaders can send church news through push
notifications to small groups, like Bible study groups or
event registrants.
e Create virtual or in-person events for groups or the
whole congregation.
If you have a smartphone you can go to the App Store
and search “Vanco Mobile Faith Engagement” Download
that and then set up an account and join the Conrad
Mission Church Community!
This will give you the chance to message other members
of the congregation, see upcoming events and
announcements, and give your tithe and offering!
If you have any questions contact Loren Utterback.

Missionary News

We have received an update letter from Amanda
Benson. You find her letter on the missionary table
in the foyer to read.

We also have received letters from Doug &
Margaret Nichol regarding outreach needs for the
Philippines. You will find these letters on the
missionary table as well.

For information about the ministries, please visit CMC's
website, conradmissionchurch.com or contact the church office

406.278.3553, conradmissionchurchmt@amail.com


mailto:conradmissoinchurchmt@gmail.com

Sermon Notes

Take Refuge in the Son
Psalm 2

CMC LEADERSHIP (2024)

PASTOR JOSH NELSON

BOARD of ELDERS BOARD of DEACONS
Mark Grubb Loren Utterback

John Kleinsasser Garrett Grubb

Glenn Steele Locke Mellott

Allan Underdal Ryan Wood

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
Elin Hohman

CHURCH COUNCIL

Pastor, Elders, Deacons

Clerk (Sharon Mellott)

Treasurer (Steve Farrar)

Sunday School Superintendent (Dirk Elings)

Music Ministry Leader (Cynthia Grubb)

Women’s Ministry Representative (Samantha Alspaw)

NOMINATING COMMITTEE for 2025
Elders/Deacons:

Pastor Josh, John Kleinsasser, Garrett Grubb, Dirk
Elings

Church directories are located on table by the office in the lobby.
To have your name added to the church directory, to update
your contact info, or to request a church mailbox, please email
the church office. You may also write your request on the

enclosed Connection Card.
families with small children~We're so glad you're here! Infants

and children of all ages are welcome to stay with you during the
service. Or, if you prefer, we also have childcare available in the
Nursery (down the hall, 4th door on the right), as well as
Children’s Church (ages 3-K, during the sermon). You are also
welcome to use the Family Room located at the back of the
auditorium if your child needs a little extra wiggle room. Finally,
there are some kids' activity bags in the back of the
auditorium for use during the service.

CONRAD

Josh Nelson, Pastor

November 10, 2024
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